
WE STICKERED UP  
TO KEEP  

OUR HOSPITAL SAFE!

QUEEN OF THE VALLEY MEDICAL CENTER

Last week, we took action and made our community aware of failings by the hospital that resulted in dozens 
of staff in many departments being exposed to COVID-19 patients and PUIs without proper PPE.

As a result of our actions this past week, we won the following commitments from the Queen:

•	 All admits and transfers will be tested upon admission.

•	 All patients will be treated with COVID-19 precautions until a negative test result is received,  
and appropriate PPE (including N95s or greater) will be provided to staff who treat COVID-19 patients 
or PUIs.

•	 The CA Department of Public Health (CDPH) is now requiring all patients to wear a facemask  
when being treated at our hospital.

This is a start, but we all need to remain vigilant to make sure that the Queen consistently follows these 
safety practices. More still needs to be done to prevent COVID-19 transmission in our hospital, especially by 
testing all exposed staff, which the Queen still refuses to do.

We’ll continue to take action until the Queen puts our safety and the health  
of our patients and our community first!

For additional information, please contact NUHW Organizer  
Tyler Kissinger at (510) 883-3479 or tkissinger@nuhw.org.


